
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 7:37:47 AM

Dear Peter Hudkins,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated March 21, 2024, in which you request records
related to AOT contracts.  Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the
records you seek.  Please contact the Agency of Transportation directly via this link: 
https://vtrans.vermont.gov/contact-us
 
Thank you,
 

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal (she/her)
Office of the Attorney General
General Counsel and Administrative Law Division, Appellate Unit
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500




